
Rabbit Creek Community Council, Informational Meeting on Rabbit Creek Greenbelt 
May 27, ’03,  Rabbit Creek Church 

 
Board member Ky Holland opened the meeting at 7:10pm with an introduction to the long 
history of the Greenbelt dating from 1961. I 
 
In attendance from the MOA, Parks Department was Wes Acree and Carolyn Bloom, and Park 
Commissioner, Mr. Nehr. Rick Sinnott from ADF&G and Sue Rodman, from MOA’s Firewise 
Section were also present. 
 
Nancy Pease and Dianne Holmes gave a brief run down of the events of the most recent 
greenbelt development—grants to support and construction of the ¾ mile trail and bridge. 
 
Questions from the audience of about 45 people included: 
 Non-motorized trail status 
 Multi-use designation 
 Watershed designation 
 
Ky presented the Council’s final plan for approval, point by point, that went before the PARC in 
May. Questions centered around the: 

Canon Rd connection/easement between park parcels 
Extent of clearing on the existing old trail 
Parking areas 
Relationship of increased use to ADF&G’s report. 

 
Another meeting was requested to work out details of the final plan—either May 18th or 19th, 7 
pm. 


